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OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN

December 17, 1959

Dear Allen:

For your information, the subject of
your memorandum of December 16, which you
handed me at the OCB meeting has been dis-
cussed with Paul Foster, our International
Atomic Energy Agency Representative, and I
think matters will be handled to your satis-
faction.

I will keep you posted.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Allen W.,-
Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C.
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Note:

Information in the attached contained in
STAT cable to which DCI sent out on 18 December.
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